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Looking for Sponsors and Supporters for our 
21st Annual Pooch Parade, SATURDAY May 5, 2018


Canine Adoption and Rescue League, (CARL) is a non-profit 501 (c) 3, established in 1996. We depend on donations to achieve our goal of rescuing lost, abandoned and often abused dogs.  Our kennel/sanctuary is located in Santa Paula and our adoption office is located in Ventura.

Currently we have about 70 dogs in our program, all looking for their forever home. 

We are proud to say we are, and always have been, a no kill shelter.

If a dog does not get adopted he/she will always have a home at our sanctuary or in foster care. 

Our Pooch Parade, our largest fundraiser will be held on Saturday May 5, 2018 at Promenade Park in Ventura.

We will have up to 55 vendors, food trucks, beer garden, agility exhibitions, contests for canines, entertainment, live music and a parade where the dogs take their owners on a walk along the beach pathway.  New this year:  the BLUEFANG Dogathon 5K & 10k, not just another race, this 5K and 10K is all about the dogs. We love dogs and even have special categories where dogs can race with their humans. 

Each year we look for companies and organizations to be sponsors or vendors for this important event.  We hope your organization will consider joining us and we look forward to your support. 

If you are not able to do either, please attend to network and make new friends!

If you have questions, do not hesitate to contact me, and thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Sharon Clark, 805-797-6943
Executive Director

[bookmark: _GoBack]Email: cashrike@aol.com 

For additional information please go to:  poochparade.org 
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